
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

PROJECT UPDATE 

PERNA LANE AREA SEWER PROJECT 

February 21, 2024 

 

 

The Stamford Water Pollution Control Authority (SWPCA) would like to update you as to the 

status of the Perna Lane Sewer project.  

 

The City received three (3) Bids for the project as follows: 

 

• The Grasso Copmpanies, LLC……… $ 8,263,194.41 

• Gianfia Corp. ………………………. $11,236,449.00 

• M. Rondano, Inc. …………………… $16,448,469.00 

 

The Engineer’s estimate for this project is $ 8,535,229. 

 

The documents from the apparent low bidder are under review. We should have a 

recommendation for award within the next week. 

 

Updates will be posted weekly on the WPCA website at:  

https://www.stamfordct.gov/government/operations/water-pollution-control-authority/perna-

lane-sewer-project/-folder-2132 

 

If you have any questions or comments please contact Ann Brown, Supervising Engineer, at (203) 

977 5896 or abrown2@stamfordct.gov    

 

Thank you, in advance, for your cooperation and patience.
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PERNA LANE AREA SANITARY SEWERS 

CONSTRUCTION PHASE –I, II, III  
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